
ST PATRICK’S PRIMARY SCHOOL 

        

 

Thursday 15th October 2020 

Dear Parents, 

Following on from announcements and communication received from Education Minister 

yesterday,  

St Patrick’s PS, Annaghmore, will be closed from Monday 19th October until Friday 31st 

October(inclusive) as part of enhanced COVID19 restrictions designated as ‘extended 

holidays’ for mid-term break. 

The school will be closed during this time for all pupils. 

Staff will send home some reading materials and fun Halloween Booklets that will entertain 

your child during this time and more importantly, help keep them engaged with the learning 

process that they have now begun since the previous lockdown. 

We ask you to enjoy the reading books and activities with them and make them fun times 

with your child until they return to school again after this extended break. We ask for only 

the reading texts to be sent back in again after the break, please. 

 

Please take good care of yourselves and your family and above all, keep safe and well. 

We are always available should you need to contact us even during closure on: 

www.info@stpatricksps.coalisland.ni.sch.uk 

This will always receive a response within 24hours. 

With very best wishes, 

A McGuinness 

Anne Mc Guinness (Principal) 
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